
 

Friday 18th June 2021 

Headteacher: Fanoula Smith 

www.stsavioursschool.org.uk 

Happy Birthday 
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God’s kingdom grows from small to 

big, everyone is welcome to join. 

Dear Families,  
 
An excellent week where you get to do what you believe in as a school. This was exempli-

fied by being able to work in partnership with others, this time the Poplar Harca Housing 
Association, Letta teaching alliance and the Isle of Dogs Community Foundation to connect 
communities digitally. 
 

This means that families were able to pick up a chrome book for life along with Harca being 

able to work with companies to wire superfast broadband, free for a year! We were blown 

away by their generosity. School will need to contribute only £100 to £200 per chrome book 

so we will be coming back with our fundraising and I know that your generosity will prevail 

along with companies we work with to support the scheme.  

This does mean the we can slowly bridge the digital divide that 
separates some people from having access to learning and broader 
opportunities. It was indeed a joyous day and week! 
 
We welcomed the Director of the Council Mr James Thomas to the 
school, so that he could hear about all the things that make us spe-
cial as a school and next week we look to welcoming the Director of 
Education too! 
We are currently reviewing our policies on homework, uniform and 
others, we have asked the children and staff and not it is your turn. 
Please take 3 minutes to complete this survey if you would like a 
say on these matters and want to give us feedback. https://
forms.gle/oUxyFnYta57hS7yP9  
Wishing you a lovely and safe weekend, Mrs Smith  

 

June Birthdays 

Eloise 2nd Yr3 

Elaynah 4th Reception 

Henry 5th Yr3 

Mikael 5th Yr4 

Alfie 8th Yr4 

Francis-
Joseph 

9th Yr1 

Sonny 9th Yr6 

Mia 9th Nursery 

Ruby 12th Yr6 

Sadie 15th Nursery 

Olivia 17th Yr3 

Alexis-Marie 19th Yr3 

Teddy 19th Reception 

Taseen 21st Yr1 

Ethan 22nd Nursery 

Cory 23rd Nursery 

Jack 23rd Yr2 

Emily 23rd Yr2 

Alfie 25th Yr5 

Archie-Rae 25th Yr4 

Sophia 28th Reception 

Raffle tickets are now on sale 
from Monday 21st June we will 
be at all the school gates col-
lecting your money! Good luck! 

 

 

https://forms.gle/oUxyFnYta57hS7yP9
https://forms.gle/oUxyFnYta57hS7yP9


Well done to all our 

Stars of the Week! 





Summer Hampers donations 

 

Summer is on its way! Well we hope so. As we are all aware, we 

would have loved to have a school fair but unfortunately, this is not 

possible. We are trying to make it as fun as possible to raise money 

for the school. Therefore, we are asking families, if they could donate 

one item per child from their classes from the list below to make up 

hampers for prizes. 

 

Nursery & Reception - Chocolates – We are asking for 

the donations to kept on hold, due to the hot weather conditions,  a text 

will be sent when you need to start bringing them back in!- Thank you  

Years 1 & 2 – Bags of Sweets  

Years 3 & 4 – Cakes & Biscuits  

Years 5 & 6 – Drinks (non- alcoholic or alcoholic)  

 

Please could these items be given to your child. We would like these 

items to bring into school starting from Monday 7th June.  

 














